
The Howard W. Hunter Foundation Presents

The Future of Our Faith
A CONVERSATION WITH

Adam Miller
Author

Letters to a Young Mormon

Rosalynde Welch
Associate Director

Maxwell Institute for Religious
Scholarship

Joseph Spencer
Editor

Journal of Book of Mormon
Studies

Moderated by Matthew Bowman
Hunter Chair of Mormon Studies at Claremont Graduate University

Venue #1: Friday September 13, 7:30pm
61 Montecito Dr

Corona del Mar, CA 92625
7:30 - 8:30: A moderated conversation about scripture, faith, hope, and

the rising generation

8:30 - 9:30:Mingling and Desserts



Venue #2: Saturday September 14, 7:30pm
4357 Chevy Chase Drive

La Canada Flintridge, CA 91011
7:30 - 8:30: A moderated conversation about scripture, faith, hope, and

the rising generation

8:30 - 9:30:Mingling and Desserts

SUGGESTED DONATION: $100/PERSON

Venmo @Christie-Frandsen or at the door

All proceeds go to support the Scholarship Fund for Mormon Studies students at CGU.

RSVP to Christie Frandsen:

Text 818-209-9821 or christiefrandsen@gmail.com

CGU's Mormon studies program has half a dozen alumni teaching in the College of Religious
Education at BYU, four working in the LDS Church History Department, and another two
running Mormon studies programs at Utah Valley University and the Graduate Theological



Union in Berkeley, California. The Howard W. Hunter Foundation raises money to support the
education of the students following in their footsteps.

THANK YOU
For your support!


